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I oppose this bill due to the unnecessary burden it will place on Oregon citizens. 

There are already enough taxes charged on us and the legislature needs to learn to 

spend within its current budget just as we citizens have learned to make do with our 

limited means. This bill has no exemptions or limits on taxes for citizens of limited 

means. There are already enough taxes on top of taxes on top of taxes.  


